
  bring 5461 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  bring 5461 # photizo {fo-tid'-zo}; from 5457; to shed rays, i.
e. to shine or (transitively) to brighten up (literally or
figuratively): -- enlighten, illuminate, ({bring} to, give)
light, make to see.[ql

  enlighten 5461 # photizo {fo-tid'-zo}; from 5457; to shed rays,
 i.e. to shine or (transitively) to brighten up (literally or
figuratively): -- {enlighten}, illuminate, (bring to, give)
light, make to see.[ql

  give 5461 # photizo {fo-tid'-zo}; from 5457; to shed rays, i.e.
 to shine or (transitively) to brighten up (literally or
figuratively): -- enlighten, illuminate, (bring to, {give})
light, make to see.[ql

  illuminate 5461 # photizo {fo-tid'-zo}; from 5457; to shed
rays, i.e. to shine or (transitively) to brighten up (literally
or figuratively): -- enlighten, {illuminate}, (bring to, give)
light, make to see.[ql

  light 5461 # photizo {fo-tid'-zo}; from 5457; to shed rays, i.
e. to shine or (transitively) to brighten up (literally or
figuratively): -- enlighten, illuminate, (bring to, give)
{light}, make to see.[ql

  light 5462 # photismos {fo-tis-mos'}; from 5461; illumination
(figuratively): -- {light}.[ql

  make 5461 # photizo {fo-tid'-zo}; from 5457; to shed rays, i.e.
 to shine or (transitively) to brighten up (literally or
figuratively): -- enlighten, illuminate, (bring to, give) light,
{make} to see.[ql

  see 5461 # photizo {fo-tid'-zo}; from 5457; to shed rays, i.e.
to shine or (transitively) to brighten up (literally or
figuratively): -- enlighten, illuminate, (bring to, give) light,
make to {see}.[ql

  to 5461 # photizo {fo-tid'-zo}; from 5457; to shed rays, i.e.
to shine or (transitively) to brighten up (literally or
figuratively): -- enlighten, illuminate, (bring to, give) light,
make {to} see.[ql

  to 5461 # photizo {fo-tid'-zo}; from 5457; to shed rays, i.e.
to shine or (transitively) to brighten up (literally or
figuratively): -- enlighten, illuminate, (bring {to}, give)
light, make to see.[ql
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